
Tuesday, May 17 •  5:30 PM

Learn About Kindergarten 
Spanish Immersion

Join us for an important meeting to answer your questions about 
our Spanish Immersion Program starting this fall. This meeting 

is open to families considering applying for the program for their 
Kindergarten students for the 2022-2023 school year.

Meeting Link: christinak12.org/info-night

For more information, visit christinak12.org/Spanish-Immersion
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